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£lopd's Register of Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure. 8th April, 1932,

Dear Sirg,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
$ of the 31lst ultimo relative te the steamer
and think it well to enclose herewith for your information

& copy of a letter which has today been addressed to the

Q

Owner of thils vessel.,

pro Secretary.
The Surveyors,

// STOCKHOLM »



